

Vaccination and Immunisation Team

Mersey Care NHS Foundation Trust Lifehouse Summers Road Liverpool L3 4BL

Telephone: 0151 295 3833

Dear Parent/Carer.

Your child's annual flu vaccination is now due on Thursday 24th October at St Finbar's Catholic Primary School

Welcome back to a new school term. We hope you had a lovely summer break.

It is important that all parents/carers read and respond to this message to avoid receiving further telephone calls, text and letters from our service.

Please visit this link https://econsent.merseycare.nhs.uk/ and complete your child's flu form with a 'yes' or 'no' by the 13/09/2024. Via this link, you can select the nasal spray for the best protection or the alternative injectable flu if required.

There is an alternative flu vaccine which does not contain gelatine and this injection if the porcine free injection vaccine. Members of the immunisation team will be on the school playground at the end of the day on Thursday 12th September to answer any questions and help you to complete the consent forms if you are unable to do so on line.

Any forms completed late may result in your child not receiving their flu immunisation at the first school session.

Flu can be a really unpleasant illness and sometimes causes serious complications. Vaccinating your child will help to protect them as well as more vulnerable family and friends by preventing the spread of flu this year.

If you require any further support please contact the school immunisation team on 0151 295 3833 or mcn-tr.vacandimms.team@nhs.net where we will be happy to help. Please do not contact the school office.

Kind Regards,

Vaccination & Immunisation Team Mersey Care NHS Foundation Trust Lifehouse Summers Road Brunswick Business Park Liverpool L3 4BL

Telephone: 0151 295 3833

Email: mcn-tr.vacandimms.team@nhs.net

Website: www.merseycare.nhs.uk

Web Page: https://www.merseycare.nhs.uk/our-services/liverpool/vaccination-and-immunisation

Yours Sincerely